
IT’S CORONATION DAY!

We will also be holding a 
Cake and Samosa Sale after school in 

the school playgrounds on the 5th. 

Donations of baked or bought welcome: 
please send in with your child that morning. 

And, of course, be sure to bring your 
appetites in the afternoon!

Royal bakers – and tasters – wanted!

To celebrate the coronation of 
King Charles III, the PTA invites

all children (and staff!) to dress as 
kings and queens, princes and princesses, 

on Friday 5th May.

 If royal regalia isn’t your style, then please 
join in the fun by wearing 

red, and/or blue. 

We kindly ask for a voluntary 
donation of £1, which will go towards 

class trips for the children.

A huge thank you for your support from St Gregory’s PTA.


